
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please join me in congratulating the 2017 staff nominees for the Sarah K. Wood Award for 
Outstanding Staff Performance!  The recipient of this award will be announced in the coming 
weeks.   
 
Thank you! 
 

Joan Arnold 
Administrative Assistant 

Environmental Health - EER 
 

Catherine Barber 
Research Manager 

Health Policy and Management, Harvard for Injury Control Center 
 

Rachel Boschetto 
Associate Director for Finance 

Biostatistics 
 

Angela Brazeau 
Assistant Director 

Sponsored Programs Administration 
 

Robyn Keske 
Sr. Program Director 

Social and Behavioral Sciences – Ctr. For Global Tobacco Control Research 
 

Edward Martinez 
Associate Director of Finance 

Genetics and Complex Diseases/Division of Biological Sciences 
 

Mary Odle 
Associate Director 

Health Policy and Management 
 

Christina Roache 
Associate Director 

Division of Policy Translation and Leadership Development 
 

Tiffany Sarkissian 
Program Assistant 

Environmental Health - EOME 
 

https://cdn1.sph.harvard.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/113/2016/12/Sarah-K-Wood-Award-Guidelines.pdf
https://cdn1.sph.harvard.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/113/2016/12/Sarah-K-Wood-Award-Guidelines.pdf


Amanda Spickard 
Assistant Dean for Research Strategy and Development 

Office of Research Strategy and Development 
 

Kirkpatrick Vanda 
Deputy Director 

Health Policy and Management 
 

Katrina Soriano 
Director of Administration and Finance 

Nutrition 
 
 
 
 
Linda Picard / Senior Director and Title IX Coordinator 
Human Resources / Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health 
email: lpicard@hsph.harvard.edu  office: 617-432-2719  fax: 617-432-4361 
address: 90 Smith Street, Suite 141, Roxbury, MA 02120 
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